Coombes, April

From: white, Louise [

Sent: 21 November 2022 14:09

To: YorkshireGreen

Cc: Carr, Jonathan

Subject: Adequacy of consultation request - Yorkshire Green
Dear Sir,

Thank you for your letter of 21 November 2022 in relation to the adequacy of consultation for Yorkshire Green.

| can confirm that pre-application consultation has satisfactorily been undertaken between the applicant and Leeds
City Council, via a signed Planning Performance Agreement. The information considered and the milestones
completed by the applicant suggest that they have complied with the referenced ‘duty to consult’, ‘duty to consult
the local community’ and ‘duty to publicise’.

On behalf of Leeds City Council, | will be your consultation contact on this project.
Kind regards

Louise White

Planning Team Leader (Minerals, Waste and Energy)
Development Management

Leeds City Council.

www.leeds.gov.uk

Ice Cube @ Christmas returns to Millennium Square, Cookridge Street & Victoria Gardens
from 25 November until 31 December

The popular attraction is back this festive season with its covered ice rink, festive street food &
drink and winter-themed rides. Find out more and book tickets.

The information in this email (and any attachment) may be for the intended recipient only. If you know you are not the
intended recipient, please do not use or disclose the information in any way and please delete this email (and any
attachment) from your system.

The Council does not accept service of legal documents by e-mail.

Legal notice: Leeds City Council contracts on the basis of a formal letter, contract or order form. An e-mail from Leeds
City Council will not create a contract unless it clearly and expressly states otherwise. For further information please
refer to: https://www.leeds.gov.uk/councillors-and-democracy/council-constitution






